
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update & Closure  
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
We are following City Of Houston guidelines and will be TEMPORARILY be closing the facility 
starting March 25th thru April 3. We will resume regular business hours starting Saturday 
April 4.  

 

As the situation changes and more information becomes available, we will continually evaluate 
and adjust our response. 

 
Please be assured we are saddened by this decision and hate to close for this period; however 
we will be up and running very soon! We hope that everyone stays safe and we look forward to 
seeing all our customers and friends very soon.  

 

Should anyone need us during this TEMPORARY closure please feel free to reach out to us via 
email to theshop@divetechhouston.com  

 

Sincerely 

 

Edward Luedtke  

mailto:theshop@divetechhouston.com

